BEAVER FOUNDATION

March 16, 2020

RE: CORONAVIRUS DISEASE (COVID-19)

Beaver Foundation encourages everyone to help us protect our
Residents/Tenants and prevent any potential spread of COVID-19 and
other illnesses. At this time, we are asking only essential visits be allowed.
Please do not visit if you are feeling unwell, or showing symptoms of:
fever, cough, difficulty breathing, or flu like symptoms.

If you or someone in your household have been out of the country, or
have been in contact with someone with the symptoms listed above,
please refrain from visiting at Holden Lodge, Sunshine Villa, Tofield
Lodge, and Vialta Lodge. As well as, Beaver Manor, Ryley Lions Golden
Manors 1 & 2, Northview Manor, and Beaverhill Heritage Apartments.

Again, please be advised that Beaver Foundation requests that only
essential visits be allowed and that all outside activities/ entertainment
coming in is cancelled until further notice. Essential visits warrant
homecare support/ or family medical emergency visits, if a residents
health should decline.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,
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“Owen Ligard, CAO
Beaver Foundation Box 406
Holden, AB TOB 2CO

Phone: 780-688-2233
Fax: 780-688-3330
Email: bvrfndtn@mcsnet.ca




